
 

January 15, 2015 
 

Dear Friends in Education, 
            We cordially invite you to be a guest reader at Pleasant Plains Elementary School to 
help students celebrate diversity, by participating in an African American Read-In Chain.     
 
This program is scheduled to be held on the following days:  
Monday, February 23 
Wednesday, February 25 
Thursday, February 26 
Friday, February 27 

 
We would appreciate having you read a book written by an African American author to 

one of our Pleasant Plains’ classes during classroom library times.  We will have a variety of 
books available.  On the back of this paper, you’ll find available times for various classes.  Due 
to field trips and Multicultural Day on Tuesday, February 24, not all classes have available 
time slots.   
            We will do our best to honor your requested date and time.  Thank you, in advance, for 
your gift of a shared reading experience with our children.  Please respond by Friday, 
January 30th, so that we can formulate a schedule.  We will then email your scheduled 
date and time no later than Friday, February 6th. 

Our students look forward to this week of listening to quality literature being read by 
enthusiastic visitors.  We hope you will be able to share in this event at our school. 

 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Barr, Mrs. Drussell, and Mrs. Silverthorne 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~          
    

Please complete this information and return it to Mrs. Silverthorne   
(jsilverthorne@bcps.org), Reading Specialist, by Friday, January 30th. 
  
Name :___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email address: __________________________________________________________________ 
  
Date & time you’d like to read:_________________________________________________ 
  
Grade Preference:_______________________________________________________________ 
  

Inviting You to Be Our Guest Reader! 
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Do you have a specific book request?_________________________________________ 


